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Anu Gary

From: Commissioner Frank Burt
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 11:16 AM
To: Ronald Cink; Joey Nunnally
Cc: Anu Gary; Miranda N. McKinnon; Christie Davis
Subject: FW: Water/Waste Water Management Course

Ron: 
I received this a few moments ago and read the request for a letter of support. 
It certainly does seem to be a course that would be beneficial to Baldwin and Mobile Counties. If you are of the same 
mindset and agree that this would be beneficial to Alabama’s Coastal Counties; Would you please prepare a letter 
of  support for the Commission’s Consideration at the Work Session. 
Thanks, 
Frank 
 
 
 

From: South Alabama Regional Planning Commission [mailto:rrhodes@sarpc.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 10:33 AM 
To: Commissioner Frank Burt <FBURT@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: Water/Waste Water Management Course 
 

 

 

 

 

A Message From 
 

 

 

 

Good Morning, 
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               Coastal Alabama Community College is reaching out to you for help. We 
presently are offering a Water/Waste Water prep program. We understand the demand for 
this program in our area and would like to continue to offer this program to you and those 
individuals that are interested in this field. We are presently working with Southwest 
Alabama Partnership Training and Employment (SWATE) to obtain approval to have this 
program WIOA approved. What does this mean to you? This means that those individuals 
who qualify based on financial or employment needs can receive this training paid for by 
WIOA. The cost would be nothing for the individual. How can this help you? If you 
presently have an employee who works for your company and is paid on the lower scale 
they could essentially qualify for WIOA and would be able to take course and there would 
be no out of pocket cost for you. Also, those individuals outside of this field that would be 
interested in going into Water/Wastewater could qualify for WIOA funding and receive the 
funding to take this course, obtain their certificate and then apply for a position with your 
company. What we need from the community is support in the form of a letter that we can 
put with our application. The letter would need to state the importance of this program to 
the community and the companies in our area. If you are willing to write a letter of support 
please reply and let me know. Thank you! 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tracie Ethington 
Center for Professional Development 
Coastal Alabama Community College 
251-990-0445 (Office) 
Tracie.Ethington@coastalalabama.edu 
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